Tuxedo Boy Scouts 1912

Have you ever been a Boy Scout, Girl Scout or Camp Fire
Girl in Tuxedo?
Have your parents or grandparents been scouts or scout
leaders in Tuxedo?

The Tuxedo Historical Society is developing an exhibition
about the history of scouting in Tuxedo.

We are looking for items that we may include in the exhibit.
If you have pictures, uniforms, badges, papers, videos etc. that you
are willing to either loan or donate for the exhibit,
please contact us at (845) 351-2926 or tuxedohistory@gmail.com



